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Policy	on	Assistance	for	Ministry	Assessments	

 
Ordinarily someone under care of the Presbytery of Greater Atlanta is eligible for up to 
$3000 of scholarship assistance, which is available by application once they have entered 
the process as an Inquirer. However, should the Ministry Assessment present a financial 
burden and the person plan to complete it before becoming an inquirer, she or he may 
request up to $100 of additional assistance for the Ministry Assessment. If they are taken 
under care of the Presbytery of Greater Atlanta, this assistance will be counted towards 
the $3000 of scholarships for which they are eligible.  
 
Ministry Assessment assistance from the Scholarship Fund is in addition to the one third 
of the cost the Presbytery already assumes for a Ministry Assessment and will be 
paid directly to the service providing the assessment. 
 
 
	


